
Public Participation Hearings 

SCE and the CPUC invite you to public participation hearings to 
learn more about affordable energy options for your community. 

 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is exploring practical ways to 
bring natural gas or electricity options to residents of eligible communities in 
Stanislaus, Tulare, Fresno, Madera, and Merced counties. When natural gas is 
unavailable, analysis has shown customers burn wood or use propane for 
cooking as well as heating/cooling homes and water. Using natural gas or 
electricity instead can lower costs and it is safer for you, your family and 
community. These options are also cleaner for the environment.   
 
We encourage you to attend one of our two scheduled hearings to learn more, 
ask questions, and share input. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

DATE: Thursday, November 1 
 
TIME: 6:15 p.m. 
 
LOCATION: San Joaquin Valley Air 
Pollution Control District Central Office 
Governing Board Room 
1990 E. Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, CA 
93726 
 
REMOTE BROADCAST: San Joaquin 
Valley Air Pollution Control District 
Northern Office 
4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto, CA 
95356 
 
San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control 
District Southern Office 
34946 Flyover Court, Bakersfield, CA 
93308 

DATE: Wednesday, November 7 
 
TIME: 6:00 p.m.  
 
LOCATION: Tulare Council Chambers 
475 North M Street, Tulare, CA 93274 
 
 

 

If you have questions or special accommodation needs, contact the Public Advisor’s 
Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or 1-866-849-8390 (toll-free). 


